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COVID-19 Safety Plan

Approval has been received from the Director of Public Health for the Point to Pinnacle (the
Event) to proceed following the development of an appropriate Safety Plan for this level 3
event. Please read the following carefully to see how the contents of the Safety Plan will

impact on your participation in the Event.

First and foremost, each participant 16 years and over will be required to ‘check in’

via the Check in Tas App. on Race Day. The Event QR code has been included on the
back of your race number and will published on the Event website. It will also be
available on site on Event day for staff, volunteers and supporters.

Why not check in as you pin you race number to your race top or as you part
company with your mobile phone on Race Day !

If you are unwell on the day of the Event, especially if you have cold or flu-like
symptoms, please stay home. If you become unwell during the Event, withdraw,
isolate and await the arrival of medical staff who will be present on course.

Social distancing is to be practised as far as possible. The Start area is spacious and
will consist of three start zones so spread out.

The Walk events both commence at 7am. Those competing in the Run are
requested to not arrive on course prior to 7.10am to prevent congestion in the Start
area.

No spectators will be permitted in the Start area.

Please adopt the hygienic practices that we have all become accustomed to — cough
or sneeze into your arm, maintain 1.5m separation wherever possible, avoid physical
contact. Spitting is explicitly banned. Do not share drinks.

Please observe the queuing requirements and the directions of marshals for race
number pick up, for toilets and Event-related bus transport.

Sanitiser will be available at number pick up, toilet areas and other areas at both
race starts and on the entrance to buses post Event. Please use it.

Those who are able to are encouraged to pick up their race number from The Running Edge

(73 Murray Street, Hobart) in the days leading up to the Event (keep an eye on this website

and social media to find to when numbers are ready for collection).



A Covid-19 Site Controller has been appointed to oversee the implementation of the Safety
Plan on Event Day. That person and other event volunteers will be wearing hi-vis vests.
Please follow their directions.

This year’s Event is going ahead only because of the conditions outlined above. Public
Health has expressed particular concern at the poor check-in rate by competitors in these
types of events. Remember it is now compulsory.

Only your co-operation and observance of these conditions will ensure that the Event will
receive similar approval, should it be required, in 2022.



